## The LLL SIG Newsletter

## Call for Submissions for the SIG Newsletter

## The Editors

The next issue of the LLL SIG newsletter will be published in Spring 2011. We invite members to send submissions such as teaching ideas for the My Share column, interviews, book reviews, resources for adult learners, teacher or class profiles, or short research articles. Research articles written in English should follow the American Psychological Association (APA) style. For information on APA style, please check http://owl.english.purdue.edu/owl/resource/560/01/

Language: Submissions may be in English or Japanese, or both.

Deadline for submissions: Mar. 1, 2011

Submissions should be sent to Julia Harper at: harper.julia.k@gmail.com

We look forward to hearing from you!

The editors.

投稿を募集中です。また、My Share のコラムにレッスンのアイディアなどをお寄せ下さい。その他、 インタビュー、書評、論文など、どしどしお願いします。論文の書式は APA を採用しています。APA スタイルの詳細に関しては以下のサイトを参照に:

http://owl.english.purdue.edu/owl/resource/560/01/

言語は英語でも日本語でも OK です。

原稿の締め切り: 2011年3月1日

すべての原稿はこのアドレスまで: harper.julia.k@gmail.com

原稿、楽しみに待っています。

編集担当者一同